
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
As a Telstra shareholder I am extremely concerned about your proposal to "split" 
Telstra. 
 
The value of the shares has been drastically impacted by recent measures which 
have allowed competitors to only compete in highly profitable markets and leave all 
the risky parts to Telstra. 
 
Enough is enough! Give Telstra and it's shareholders a fair go. 
  
Sincerely,  
Daryl Goss   
 


